
 
 

August 8, 2024 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
This letter is to inform you that the following products listed below have been discontinued. 

Cat. No Description 
GP1 GramPRO, Automatic, Single Slide, Gram Staining Instrument, by 

QuickSlide 
HP1 HemaPRO,  Automated Hematology Wright-Giemsa Stain Instrument, 

Single Slide, by QuickSlide 
 
At this time, we are not offering a substitute product. Services and repairs will be available for existing units through 
6/30/2025. 

We appreciate your continued use of Hardy Diagnostics products and we look forward to assisting you with any questions 
regarding this change. Please contact our Technical Service Department at the following number: 800.266.2222, option 2 
or by email at TechnicalServices@HardyDiagnostics.com.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Mark Carpenter 
Director of Sales 
 


